
1

Gautho, Julia

From: Mick <qwakwak@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 2:54 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Item 7D
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Flag Status: Flagged

 
Mayor and Council, 
 
There is no legal obligaƟon by the city to follow the LAFCO recommendaƟon to perform an annexaƟon study for the city’s 
sphere of influence.  
 
Unless Capitola has some desire to annex non-revenue producing residenƟal neighborhoods that will further strain city 
services without producing off-seƫng revenue, why would such a study be needed? There is a reason previous councils 
never pursued addiƟonal annexaƟons. Seems like a waste of city funds. 
 
Mick Routh 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


